Date

Contact Name

Municipality

Address

City, PA  Zip

Dear Municipal Manager:
As a resident of [Municipality], I am writing to respectfully urge you to provide shelter for the stray and abandoned animals of our municipality by contracting for services with the Humane Society of Harrisburg Area (HSHA).

The stray animals of our community need a place to turn when they are found by a citizen or our local police.  By not contracting with HSHA, our municipality is not guaranteed stray services from HSHA.  In turn, these animals face an uncertain fate or could be left to roam our streets.

A contract with HSHA would provide much-needed protection to the dogs, cats, and people in our community.  HSHA cannot provide services to our municipality without being reimbursed for the direct animal care cost incurred by HSHA for food, vaccinations, and medical care.

If HSHA took animals from all municipalities irrespective of a contract, HSHA would be forced to euthanize a large amount of adoptable animals.  HSHA would be forced to euthanize these animals because HSHA cannot afford to feed and house stray animals without receiving reimbursement for direct animal care costs.  

HSHA does not receive funding from the government or from any national organization such as the Humane Society of the United States.  The surrounding community funds all of HSHA's programs and services.  

Without funding and support from our municipality, HSHA cannot accept our stray animals and HSHA may cease to exist.  As a citizen, I view this is an important issue and urge our municipality to consider contracting with HSHA as soon as possible.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

[Your name]

[Your address]
